Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of the Municipality of Kos we are sending you this letter in order to inform you of the effort we are making to create a "register of Kos expatriates" in all parts of the world.

Our aim is to create a digital register of Kos expatriates, which will exclusively include expatriates of every generation from the island of Hippocrates!

The essence of this action is:

· To reconnect all of Kos expatriates with Kos Island, 
· To provide information about news and developments of the island and other happenings such as cultural events of the island, 
· To provide services in terms of interaction with the local services of the Municipality and other public departments of the island, for issues that may be of concern to them or will be of concern to them in the nearest future,
· To further integrate them to the local community,
· To strengthen the emotional ties between expatriates and the local community,
· To offer a sense of security and hospitality,
· To familiarise expatriates with the customs and traditions of the island
· To provide mutual support between expatriates and Kos Island,
· To maintain bonds with the island through a global online community, with  which geographical distances will be eliminated, thoughts will be shared and ideas will be exchanged,
· To transfer the valuable knowledge and innovative ideas of Kos expatriates to the island of Kos.


We would love to see our community grow and would highly appreciate you actively participating in our efforts to tighten relations and bonds between the citizens of Kos and Kos expatriates because above all, we ALL COME FROM KOS!





